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secretary <secretary@CFTC.gov>
Regulation of Retail Forex

Hello. I am writing this email to express my opinion on
any proposed Forex regulation that would increase
margin requirements beyond 100:1 leverage.

(identification number RIN 3038-AC61)

It is my opinion that 100:1 leverage is sufficient and
anything tighter than that, like 10:1, is
unnecessary and may even be harmful to small,
individual Forex traders such as myself.

thank you,
Gary Pysz


